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November 7, 2014 
 

 
Mr. Sam Lentz 
882 W. 1720 S. 
Orem, UT 84057 
408-859-4662 

 
 

Mr. Lentz: 
 

Thank you for your email dated November 3, 2014, concerning Docket No. 14-035-116 regarding the 
disposition of remaining unused credits associated with excess customer-generated electricity. 

 
Correspondence and emails received by the Commission become part of the docket and are carefully 

 reviewed and considered. 
 

With respect to your email concerning billing cycles, information can be found in Utah Code Title 54-
15-102 and 54-15-104. If you are interested in pursuing changes to those statutes, you may want to 
contact your Senator or Representative in the Utah Legislature. 

 
Thank you for your correspondence. 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#261953 

 


